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Dear Holy Family Community, 
 
Please keep the 7th Grade class in your prayers as they 
are away this week for their Science Camp field trip at 
Westminster Woods.  
 
Thank you all for your patience while the insurance claim 
was settled regarding the giant oak tree the fell during 
the storms. The last of the tree (the stump) was removed 
with an excavator, which had to wait until the ground 
was somewhat dry in order to do the job otherwise it 
would have gotten stuck! The next step will be to have 
the fence repaired, which should happen over the Spring 
Break as it will take a few days to complete without any 
students present. 
 
Lastly, if you are a K-4 parent and you have an aspiring 
golfer, or at least a student that is intrigued with the 
idea of playing golf, you will want to take a look at the 
attached flyer. Our Golf Coach has worked a fantastic 
deal with the folks at Haggin Oaks, along with our Kinder 
parent Tom Redeagle (thank you!) for our kids to start an 
introductory golf program for 8-weeks at an amazingly 
reasonable price! If interested, take a look at the flyer 
and join them for an orientation meeting this 
Wednesday. 
 
Have a great week! 
 

~Josh Rucker 

    Principal News 

Dates to Remember 

          Registration Packets Due 

3/27 – 7th Grade to Westminster Woods 

3/29 – Sports Pictures 

3/30 – Return Baby Bottles 

4/3 – Last Day for Yearbook Sales 

4/4 – Free Dress  -  Pasta/Spaghetti Sauce 

4/7 – Minimum Day – Noon Dismissal 

        Spring Pictures – Free Dress 

4/8 – 8th Grade Confirmation 

4/9 – Hospitality Sunday – 3rd Grade 

4/10 – 5th Grade to Marin Headlands 

4/13 – Minimum Day – Noon Dismissal 

         Parent Club Meeting 8:15AM 

         Opposite Day $1  

4/14 – 4/21 – Easter Vacation  Enjoy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Josh Rucker,  Pr incipa l  

 

Yearbooks are now on sale. The cost is $30.00 for a full color, hard 
bound yearbook. You may purchase your yearbook in the office with cash 
or check OR you may purchase your yearbook online with a credit card at 
Pictavo.com. Join the community and shop our school store**. Yearbooks 
will be delivered the last week of school. If you know someone who would 

like to sponsor our yearbook by placing a business ad please shop our 
online store or contact Mrs. Remick at dremick@holyfamilyca.org 

 
ALL sales are pre-sales, NO sales will be made after April 3. We do not 

purchase additional yearbooks, so buy your book now!!! 
 

***OUR SCHOOL CODE IS: 67439 
Pictavo charged a 5% service fee for credit card transactions.  

 



 
 HFCS GOLF TOURNAMENT:  Save the date for a day on the greens with HFCS!  

Friday, May 5th at Lincoln Hills Golf Club will be one you won’t want to miss.  
Golfer registration and sponsorship information is available via the school 
website or in the office.  
 
PARENT POINTS & SCRIP:  Please take a minute to check your Parent Service 
Points and SCRIP totals.  All points and SCRIP must be fulfilled by May 31.  
Please check the school website or check in with the school office if you need 
more information or have any questions.     
NOTE - All Eighth Grade families must have their Parent Point and SCRIP fulfilled 
by May 15th in order for their graduate to participate in ALL graduation related 
activities.  
 
If you would like more information on our fundraisers, volunteering or have a 
question, please contact our Parent Club President, ShaKay Mack 
(parentclub@holyfamilyca.org).   
 
 

Box Tops/Labels for Education News 
The 6th grade class will be awarded with a half day party with hot chocolate 
and a movie on March 29th from the January competition.  Between Box 
Tops and Labels for Education, collectively, the class submitted 644 points. 
Way to go 6th grade.  As previously mentioned the final competition of the 
school year is underway.  The class that submits the most points will be 
awarded with a Jamba Juice party.  
Joelle McCoy 
Box Tops and Labels for Education Coordinator 
 

SCRIP News 
Time is running out to fulfill your Scrip obligation for the 2016-2017 school year! 
Scrip is ordered on Tuesday mornings and ready for pick up by Thursday 
afternoon. 
 

Faith Formation 
 This week we will be celebrating Reconciliation for the following classes: 

 

- 8th Grade on Tuesday at 10:30am in preparation for their upcoming 

Confirmation 

- 2nd Grade will receive their First Reconciliation on Wednesday at 9:30am 

in preparation for their upcoming First Communion celebration 

 

Join us on Friday at 2pm for the schoolwide Stations of the Cross event this 

week during Lent. 
 

 

Parent Club News 

“The mission of Holy Family 

Catholic School is to nurture 

Christ-like behavior in one 

another.” 

Happy HFCS 

Students! 
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